

## Imdiam Creek News

MARCH 1994

## NEW NEIGHBORS

John and Mary Ann Boyd are building a new home on the left side of the T at the end of Bent Tree Lane and hope to move in May. They both work for ISU teaching at University High with John teaching French and Mary Ann teaching Japanese and English to foreign students. Their two children are grown - Justin is in the Marines and Sarah is married with twin granddaughters age 3.

## ANNUAL HOMEOWNERS MEETING

Our Annual Homeowners Meeting for Indian Creek is scheduled for Monday, March 7th at 7:00 p.m. at the Towanda Community Building. There will be a vote taken for one board position replacing Bill Roe. Please call Bill Roe ASAP if you are interesting in serving as a board member. All residents and lotowners are encouraged to attend this meeting. The Board will furnish cookies and soft drinks.

## UPCOMING EVENTS

March 7

Indian Creek Annual Homeowners Meeting 7:00 p.m. Towanda Community Building

March 11

Towanda Lions Club Ham & Bean Supper 5 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. Towanda Community Bldg.

April 10

Towanda Area Heritage Day

April 16

Indian Creek Clean-up Day

THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED MONTHLY TO INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, REALTOR, SNYDER REAL ESTATE